Information Letter no. 27-2013

Dear Member Federations,

just before you all go into your holiday season we want to inform you again about a positive item: the FIE will financially support the travel of your President to the FIE Congress in November in Paris.

In case he is going by air the FIE strongly urges you to buy his ticket as soon as possible to get the best price. After participation the EFC will transfer the support by bank to your account. The hotel for your President is paid by the FIE.

We also invite you to send us after booking his ticket the itinerary of his flight (Airline, flight no., arrival, departure) or the details of his planned trip by train or car.

We are looking forward to your soon answers.

Best regards,

Max W.F. Geuter General Secretary

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info

www.eurofencing.info